
1

Ariana Costa

From: Sherry Pasquariello <sherrypasq728@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 1:54 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: I OPPOSE HOUSE BILL 5436

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

I STRONGLY OPPOSE House Bill 5436 as an unconstitutional bill and a violation of the rights of law 
abiding gun owners in the state of Rhode Island. 
 
Sherry Pasquariello 
North Smithfield, RI 


